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1st July 2019 
                                                                                          A Nut Free School 

Dear Parents, 
 
We had another busy week in school last week. Thankyou to all who came to the open Forum 
on Thursday. We are in the process of collating the information and will then begin to look in 
detail at everyone’s comments and ideas. It was great to see so many of you at the KS2 
sharing assembly on Monday and again at Stillingfleet at the weekend. There are plenty of 
opportunities to get involved with school this week, so I hope to see more of you as the week 
goes on. 
 
What’s on this week:  

Mon 1st July Sports morning 
Rowan Class Sharing Assembly (with whole school Celebration Assembly) at 
2.30pm in Village Hall. All parents welcome. 
Whole school Athletics Club with Mr Davies until 4.15pm.  Parent needed 

Tuesday 2nd 
July 

Year 6 visit Fulford for the day (more details sent from Fulford directly to 
parents) 
Willow Class Pedestrian training am 
Second Transition afternoon 
Rowan Class Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton until 4pm 
Stillingfleet Chapel open for visitors to look at children’s ‘Memories’ work, 
5pm -7pm 

Wednesday 
3rd July 

Swimming for Oak Class 
Sports afternoon. All parents welcome to watch the races and volunteers 
welcome to help with jobs like handing out stickers.  1.30pm start 
KS2 Rounders Club CANCELLED due to sports afternoon 

Thursday 4th 
July 

Open afternoon for parents. Different format this year, with activities in 
classrooms from 1.30pm onwards. 
Stillingfleet Chapel open for visitors to look at children’s ‘Memories’ work, 
5pm -7pm 

Friday 5th July Production Dress Rehearsal am 
Diocesan Leavers’ Service at Selby Abbey pm, for all Y6 children in local 
schools.  PARENT HELPER NEEDED DESPERATELY 

 
Rocket Fund 

There are only 2 days to go for our Rocket Fund project.  If you follow this link 

https://spsr.me/KzDy  you will see further details. Do spread the word amongst anyone you 

know, via social media or word of mouth. We have now had 5 donations, totalling £1,133, 

which is amazing. Thankyou very much to all our sponsors.  

 

 

https://mail.york.gov.uk/OWA/redir.aspx?C=0x59rD_A9Pu-TD_f2jliJmsjyZPJ931F2CG9MWKLOAU22QPwMujWCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fspsr.me%2fKzDy
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Summer Production 

Spare tickets will be sent out as this week goes on for the Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

performances.  Friday’s dress rehearsal will be for community members and specially invited 

guests only. Friends of Naburn will be serving refreshments before the evening performances, 

as usual.  

 

Stillingfleet Display 

The children have created a spectacular display of work in the chapel and it was lovely to 

meet up with parents, children, grandparents and community members at the weekend who 

all had many positive things to say about the work.  

The chapel will be open for you to view the display on Tuesday 2nd July and Thursday 4th July 

from 5pm until 7pm. Please try to find time to visit and view the work. It is a real celebration 

of our school! 

 

After School Club 

We will be trialling After School Club on Friday evenings from September until October half 

term. Please let us know if this is something you might be interested in. There will also be 

three Holiday Club days in the summer, again as a trial to see if there is a demand, with a 

limited number of places. A flyer about these is attached.  The dates are Thursday 1st August, 

Friday 23rd August and Wednesday 28th August. 

 

Parking 

Please may I remind you not to park in front of people’s drives, when dropping off or 

collecting children, and also to be mindful of the parking restrictions along Main Street, which 

are "No Parking between the hours of 08.00 hrs to 17.00 hrs Monday to Friday."  The signs 

clearly state this between Shepherd’s House and the Hollies. 

 

Friends of Naburn  

Thanks to all who attended the meeting on Friday after school.  Please find attached the 

minutes.  We have now put in place plans for the end of term events and it all sounds very 

exciting. There will be a DVD of the summer production again this year (many thanks again to 

Annabel’s dad for giving up his time and talents). The deadline for orders will be the last day 

of term and more details will follow soon.  

Quite a few of the committee members will be standing down in September, so there will be 

opportunities to get involved in leading this group as we move forward. Many of you said at 

the Open Forum that you would like to be more involved, so do please consider if this is 

something you could help with. Do speak to Becci Landragin or Rachel Atkinson for details.  

 

Dinner money 

There will be an increase in the price of school dinners from September, to take account of 

rising costs from the caterers. The new price will be £2.35 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Christison 


